
15-JAN-1998

GREENLEAF(R)

MALATHION

50% E.C.

INSECTICIDE
FOR THE ENTIRE GARDEN

DANGER           POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 15380 P.C.P. ACT.

GUARANTEE: Malathion 50%

NET CONTENTS: 500 mL

Greenleaf Products Inc.
4612 Dawson St.

Burnaby, B.C. V5C 5P8

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

This product has to be mixed with water to make diluted spray
mixture.  Unless otherwise indicated, mix at the rate of 1 - 2 mL
per litre of water.  Obtain full coverage.  Apply at first
appearance of pest.  Repeat as necessary at 10 - 12 day
intervals.

BEANS, PEAS, POTATOES, STRAWBERRIES, TOMATOES: To control aphids,
leafhoppers, leaf miners, mites, pea moths, pea weevils, potato
beetles, strawberry root weevil adults (B.C. only).  Do not use
within 3 days before harvest.  (For aphids on strawberry, apply
in mid-June or 2 weeks before picking).

BRUSSELS SPROUTS, CELERY, LETTUCE, SPINACH: To control aphids,
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mites.  Do not use within 7 days before harvest.

BROCCOLI, CABBAGES, TURNIPS: To control aphids, cabbage loopers,
imported cabbage worms.  Do not use within 7 days (except
broccoli - 3 days) before harvest.

APPLES, GRAPES, PEARS: To control aphids, codling moths,
leafhoppers, mites, scale crawlers. Note: May injure Bartlett
pears, Bosc, Cortland apples, McIntosh, Ribier grapes. Do not use
within 3 days of harvest.

APRICOTS, PEACHES: To control aphids, scale crawlers, spider
mites - 7 days before harvest.

FLOWERS, ORNAMENTAL TREES & SHRUBS: To control aphids, lace bugs,
leafhoppers, leaf miners, scales, spider mites, tent
caterpillars, thrips, whiteflies.  Note: Injury may occur on
African violet, Boston ferns, Crassula, Ilex, Junipers (Sabina &
Canaerti), Maidenhair, Petunia, Pteris ferns and young plants.

GARDENS & YARDS: To control ants, clover mites, grasshoppers,
millipedes, spiders, sowbugs; mix at the rate of 30 mL per litre
of water. Repeat at 9-10 day intervals. Do not spray edible
plants.  Apply when insects congregate. For clover mites, apply
to exterior wall surfaces and grasses along building foundations.

OUTDOOR AREAS: To control mosquito adults, mix at the rate of 1
mL per litre of water. This mixture can be used as a space spray.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid breathing spray
mist or contact with skin, eyes or clothing. Wash after using. 
Remove contaminated clothing - clean before re-use. Use a
respirator when spraying enclosed areas. Toxic to bees - do not
spray blooms. Toxic to fish - do not contaminate water containing
fish. Wash treated foods before use. Keep containers sealed. Do
not contaminate or store near foods, feeds, ets. Spillage may be
decontaminated with water and chlorine bleach.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, do NOT induce vomiting. This product
contains petroleum distillate and aspiration is a potential
hazard. Contact a doctor or poison control centre at once. IF IN
EYES, flush with water for 15 minutes and get medical attention.
IF ON SKIN, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly
with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Symptoms of Poisoning: headache,
perspiration, giddiness, blurred vision, nausea, abdominal
cramps, diarrhea and chest discomfort. Product contains
cholinesterase inhibitor. Full atropinization (antidote) should
be maintained for at least 24 hours from beginning of treatment. 



Product contains xylene solvent.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container. Store in a cool, dry
place away from food.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container. Rinse thoroughly and use
rinse-water with regular spray. Wrap container and discard in
household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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